
**INVITATION FOR SEALED BIDS** 
 
The Town of Hulbert is accepting sealed bids for Street Sweeping in the Town of Hulbert. 
Bids must be received by the Town of Hulbert no later than 4:00pm on 07/10/2025 at Hulbert 
Municipal Building.  No bids will be accepted after this date and time. 
A public bid opening will be held at 5:45pm on 07/10/2025 at the Hulbert Town Hall. 
To obtain the more information for bids, contact Kim Boston at (918)772-2165 or 
clerk@townofhulbertok.gov. 
The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids and to waive any irregularities. 
Clearly mark the outside of the sealed envelope with Sealed Bid for Street Sweeping. 


